
What's Happening

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT

LA COUNTY PROBATION DEPARTMENT’S BAKER TO VEGAS RACE RECAP
After months of preparation, it was an
intense yet fun-filled weekend as this
year’s LA County Probation Department’s
Baker to Vegas team persevered in the
100 degree heat.

The runners took 7th place in the mix
division and 84th place out of 216 teams.
Congratulations to all the officers and staff
who participated and thank you to all the
volunteers who donated their time.

You all are outstanding examples of
promoting teamwork, good health, and
total body wellness. You Rock!
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During the pandemic, Deputy Probation Officer II
Ranson of the Special Services Bureau Mental Health
Housing Court Program noticed a client’s disappointment
because she would not have a baby shower. DPO Ranson
immediately partnered with her Probation colleagues, Case
Manager T. Thomas of Project 180, and the Los Angeles
chapter of her sorority, Sigma Gamma Rho, to host a baby
shower for her client. They gifted the client with over 50
packages of diapers, $250 in target gift cards, baby clothes,
blankets, a car seat, baby formula, baby bottles, and a
playpen. The client was highly appreciative.

DPO II Ranson
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Additionally, DPO Ranson collects clothes, socks, underwear, shoes, and feminine products to donate to her
clients and interim housing facilities such as Mentors- Butterfly site in Los Angeles. To date, she has donated
consistently every month for over a year.

Deputy Probation Officer II Ranson, We see you! Thank you for caring for those in the community and for your
humanitarian efforts. The Los Angeles County Probation Department salutes you!
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